
        Pinewood Springs Property Owners Meeting 

                                               April 17, 2019 

 

Board Present: Dianna Lawyer-Brook, Gabi Benson, Joan Paskewitz  

Board Absent: Josh Nolke, Elliott LaBonte 

Resident Present: Steve Stewart 

 

New Business: 

 Customer Packet Renewal- Joan presented the first draft of a Newcomers Flier. 
Suggestions were given by all present. Joan will revise. She continues to work 
on the Welcome Packet revision. 

 Bobcat killing- Joan will re-contact Colorado Parks and Wildlife to seek a  form 
for reporting violations. We agreed that we probably do not have sufficient 
documentation of the recent incident to submit a formal complaint, but having 
the form will educate us on what is required to report any further incident.  

 Fourth of July Parade and Potluck- Gabi will submit a request in the Newsletter 
for volunteers to organize a Potluck. Dianna will be the contact person. Flags 
purchased last year are in the file cabinet at the Fire Station. 

 Dianna suggested requesting a class from the Fire Chief to educate residents 
about dangers driving up the canyon from Lyons, including specific trouble 
spots. Gabi will contact the Chief. 

 

Old Business: 

 Bear and Mountain Lion Education- No update. 
 Map- Gabi has updated the PWS/EPE map with addresses; Patty Rolfe will 

complete the revision. 
 Dead Tree- The chainsaw artist who has been contacted needs a scaffold to 

work above 11 ft. Gabi will price rental cost. The artist will be here in about two 
weeks to evaluate the job and provide drawings. Jeff Foreman has requested 
that the project includes a memorial to his sons, Daniel and Jacob. Current 
plans call for a spiral scroll with history of PWS and a variety of local animals to 
be carved. Joan will contact Gary Clements to obtain historical documents to 
inform the inscription. 



 Spring Clean-up- Dianna will contact Bryan Baer about renting/borrowing his 
commercial chipper-shredder for the PSPOA, and perhaps Fire and Water 
Boards, to coordinate a community-wide fire mitigation project. 

 CWPP (Community Wildfire Protection Plan) Revision- On hold. 

 

Treasurers Report: $13,494.44 

 

Membership: 209 

 

Announcements: 

Hummingbirds and bluebirds are back, and bear scat has been seen. 

 

Next Meeting: May 15, 2019 

 

 

 

Joan Paskewitz, secretary 

 


